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Applications are being accepted for DeWitt County residents interested in serving on the 
Appraisal Review Board. 
 
The ARB is a group of citizens authorized to hear appeals and determine protests for ad 
valorem tax purposes.  The ARB is separate and independent from the DeWitt County 
Appraisal District and are not employees.  ARB members are appointed by the local 
administrative district judge of DeWitt County for two-year terms. 
 
Candidates for the ARB must be current residents of DeWitt County, and must have 
resided in the district for at least two years.  You can view all of the eligibility restrictions 
provided in Texas Property Tax Cody Section 6.412. 
 
ARB service is generally 10-20 days during the months of June and July.  The ARB also 
meets periodically throughout the remainder of the year to carry out supplemental 
duties.  The ARB is paid a per diem of $150 per day. 
 
If you are interested in service, applications for potential ARB members will be accepted 
by the DeWitt County Appraisal District on behalf of the Local Administrative District 
Judge.  Applications can be found on the DeWitt County Appraisal District website 
www.dewittcad.org.  Please submit completed applications to 
dewittapprdist@gmail.com.   
 
Completed applications can be mailed or delivered to the DeWitt County Appraisal 
District.  Please submit your application by November 1, 2024. 
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